
Supervisor	
   Sheila	
   S.	
   Noll	
   is	
   serving	
   her	
   fifth	
   term	
   on	
   the	
   York	
   County	
  
Board	
   of	
   Supervisors	
   representing	
   the	
   citizens	
   of	
   District	
   2.	
   	
   She	
   has	
  
served	
  as	
  chairman	
  and	
  vice	
  chairman	
  of	
  both	
  the	
  Board	
  of	
  Supervisors	
  
and	
   the	
  Hampton	
  Roads	
  Planning	
  District	
  Commission	
  and	
   is	
   active	
   in	
  
several	
   state	
   and	
   regional	
   organizations.	
   	
   Presently	
   she	
   serves	
   at	
   the	
  
pleasure	
  of	
  the	
  Governor	
  as	
  chairman	
  of	
  the	
  Virginia	
  delegation	
  on	
  the	
  
Local	
   Government	
   Advisory	
   Board	
   to	
   the	
   Chesapeake	
   Bay	
   Executive	
  
Committee,	
   a	
   board	
   comprised	
   of	
   elected	
   officials	
   from	
   Maryland,	
  
Pennsylvania,	
   Virginia	
   and	
   the	
   District	
   of	
   Columbia.	
   Her	
   local	
  
organizations	
   include	
   the	
   NASA	
   Support	
   Team,	
   the	
   Peninsula	
  
Community	
   Foundation,	
   and	
   the	
   Peninsula	
   Council	
   for	
   Workforce	
  
Development.	
   	
   Service	
   is	
   a	
   family	
   tradition.	
   	
   Both	
   her	
   father	
   and	
   her	
  
husband	
   were	
   graduates	
   of	
   the	
   U.S.	
   Naval	
   Academy.	
   Relocating	
   every	
  
two	
   years	
   or	
   so	
   was	
   a	
   way	
   of	
   life	
   until	
   moving	
   to	
   York	
   County.	
   	
   A	
  
graduate	
  of	
  the	
  College	
  of	
  New	
  Rochelle	
  with	
  a	
  BA	
  degree	
  in	
  Biological	
  
Sciences,	
   she	
   and	
   her	
   husband,	
   Capt.	
   Charles	
   F.	
   Noll(ret)	
   have	
   five	
  
children	
  and	
  eight	
  grandchildren.	
  


